




 
 

 
 

 

Our client therefore welcome and SUPPORT the decision of the Authority to concur with the 

representations previously made in relation to our clients’ land.  

 

We can also confirm that the land continues to not face any ecological, flood risk related, 

highway, infrastructure or land ownership constraints that would restrict its ability to be 

delivered during the Plan period.  

 

We therefore fully support the decision of the Authority to include the land for the purposes 

of Residential Development as part of the Carmarthenshire Replacement Local 

Development Plan. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Richard A. Banks 

Director  

 

 

Enc.  

 

Cc clients 




